

Dear Friend of St. Hubert:

I hope this message finds you well! You may know firsthand the incredible impact St. Hubert has on shaping women of faith and integrity.

Today, we are excited to share that you can support the School through Friends of St. Hubert (FOSH) via Workplace Giving, an easy and meaningful way to donate directly from your paycheck. Many employers partner with United Way or other workplace giving programs, which allow employees to donate to causes they care about, often with the added benefit of company matching.

Here's how you can get involved:

- 1. Check if your employer offers a workplace giving program: Many companies partner have their own matching gift programs. This allows you to contribute to organizations like FOSH directly from your paycheck.
- 2. **Designate your donation to FOSH**: Through your company's program, you can direct your gift to benefit FOSH. If your company offers a matching program, your donation could be doubled!
- 3. **Spread the word**: Encourage your colleagues and other Friends of St. Hubert to join you in supporting FOSH. Together, we can make a lasting impact on our students' futures.

FOSH is a registered 501(c)(3) corporation and your entire donation is tax deductible.

Your support is crucial as we continue to provide scholarships, enhance academic programs, and nurture a thriving community for our students. Every gift, no matter the size, makes a difference. Thank you for your continued commitment to FOSH and St. Hubert. We are incredibly grateful for your generosity and look forward to the positive impact we can make together.

PS: As a quick reminder, many employers require an Employer Identification Number (EIN) to process donations or matching contributions. Please note that the EIN for FOSH is 45-4859278.

Thanks again!